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Coming up next week Way to support at home 
  In English we are starting to write our stories, 

applying all the grammar skills we have learnt this 
year. 

 
In Maths we are recapping 2d and 3d shapes, 

focusing on identifying their properties.  

 
Ask your child to name 2d and 3d shapes around the 

house and environment and ask them to describe 
the properties (number of vertices, sides, edges, 

faces) 
  

Another busy week in Jet Class!  

In English we have been planning our stories based on our class text ‘Hom’. We have created our 
own story maps, innovating the middle and end sections of the story. In Maths we have been 

recapping addition and subtraction using the mathematical language (greater than, less than and 
equal to).  

In DT we have started to construct the chassis for our moving vehicles using cardboard boxes 
and collage materials, we have been following our designs very carefully. In Dance we have been 

working in small groups to retell the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ we have travelled in 
different ways, used a range of basic actions and listened and followed the music to retell the 

story.  

Key dates coming up: 

Monday 1st July and Wednesday 3rd July - Shuffle up mornings. 

Jet Class Project Outcome – Thursday 18th July @2.45 


